Volunteer drivers needed for
senior food program

The ELl Dorado County Senior Nutrition Program is looking for
volunteers for the home delivered meal program.

Each volunteer generally works one a week on an assigned
route, delivering meals between 10:30am and noon.

Volunteers who cannot provide a weekly commitment may serve as
back-up drivers.

Orientation sessions for new volunteer drivers will be:

May 8, 1-2 pm at the Placerville Senior Center, 937
Spring St., Placerville.

»May 23, 10:30-11:30am at the South Lake Tahoe Senior
Center, 3050 Lake Tahoe Blvd., South Lake Tahoe.

For more information, call 530.621.6160.
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